
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

February 9, 2011 

 

 

 

Donald Jackson 

8914 W Maple St., #2 

Milwaukee WI 53214 

 

Dear Mr. Jackson: 

 

This is to notify you that on January 12, 2011, the City’s Public Safety Committee voted 

to recommend to the City’s Common Council that the Public Passenger Vehicle Driver’s 

License of Donald Jackson be renewed with a 10-day suspension based on the police 

report. 

 

On January 20, 2011 you were mailed a true and correct copy of the findings of fact, 

conclusions of law and recommendations of the Public Safety Committee with respect to 

the renewal of the renewal of the Public Passenger Vehicle License in which the 

committee recommended be renewed with a 10-day suspension based upon the police 

report.  You were further notified that the Milwaukee Common Council would consider 

the matter at its meeting of February 8, 2011 commencing at 9:00a.m. in the Common 

Council Chambers on the third floor of the City Hall, 200 East Wells Street, Milwaukee, 

Wisconsin.  You were advised of your right to file written objections and to appear 

personally or by counsel to address the Common Council.  At that date, time and place 

you did not appear, and you did not file written objections to the report of the Public 

Safety Committee.  You were not represented by counsel. 

 

Following consideration of the report of the Public Safety Committee, the Common 

Council adopted an amendment for the renewal of the Public Passenger Vehicle License 

without suspension, despite the Public Safety Committee recommendations. 

 

 

Respectfully,  

 

 

 

RONALD D. LEONHARDT 

City Clerk 



 


